
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
9 March 2020         RQ/JB 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Harry Potter Concert trip 
 
I would like to remind you of the details for the forthcoming trip to Nottingham to see 
the Halle Orchestra perform a concert on the theme of Harry Potter on Saturday 14 
March. 
 
We will be departing from school at 5.45pm.  Please congregate at the bus stop 
opposite Carre’s (by Tesco petrol station) at 5.30pm to ensure a prompt departure.  
We expect to arrive back at school at approximately 10.30pm; I am sure that 
students will contact you via mobile phone in order to give you a more accurate time 
as the journey home progresses. 
 
In case of emergency, I will be carrying the school’s mobile phone (07758 719694) 
but please understand that I will have to switch this phone off during the 
performance. 
 
Students need not wear school uniform but they should look smart.  Snacks may be 
eaten on the coach but please can you ensure that these won’t cause any mess or 
litter.  Students may also wish to bring some money to buy a programme before the 
performance. 
 
If you have not already made a payment of £27 per ticket via ParentPay, please do 
this as soon as possible. 
 
If you have any further questions, please contact me at the school address. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs R Quinton 
Head of Music 


